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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui, April 2012

On April 1, with your donations from here and from far away, we could celebrate the 13th year of existence 
of the

Dog and Cat Rescue Samui Foundation

and for the first time under its new name, but besides that, nothing else has changed yet. Our manager Wit 
is trying to find out which reports the Government is expecting from us in the future, and what we will have to 
pay taxes or other dues for. 
Big and warm thanks for all your loyal and kind support during all these years. Every single person has his or 
her share in what we could and can do for the dogs and cats in Koh Samui. 
During the night of April 1 it kept pouring with rain and rather unpleasant memories were coming back. At 
about the same time last year we had just overcome the biggest flood ever in Koh Samui and nobody had 
the faintest idea of having a big party in Taling Ngam, as the roads and streets were partly under water. This 
year we were lucky, as the rains stopped by noon and in the afternoon even the sun showed up for a few 
moments. The party was a success for everybody and we had great fun, and I personally hope that many of 
our employees will still be here next time! 

We ourselves will fly to Berlin from May 15 until 
June 3 to celebrate my and my father's 
birthday together with our family and our 
friends. Unfortunately my parents grow older 
and older (and so do we, isn't it?!) and that's 
why I accompany Werner on his excursions to 
our native country in the future. Like this I can 
see my parents at least twice a year, too.
I cannot imagine any better holiday 
representative than Martina from Germany. 
She has already consented to share her bed 
with any number of dogs and lesser numbers 
of cats, but as she is a great cat-lover, she will 
devotedly take care of all our purring 
pussycats. 
If you have any problems with dogs or cats 
please contact Khun WIT, our manager.

Khun Wit 087 895 89 28

Operation list March 2012
Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
104 19 21 4 7 155

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can 
make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly 
have made it a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged 
friends are most grateful for your contribution!  
Best wishes 
Brigitte
and the DCRSF – Team


